
 ميحرلا نمحرلا هللا مسب

 هلااو نمو هلآو هللا لوسر ىلع ملاسلاو ةلاصلاو هلل دملحا
Important Announcement  

November 10, 2020 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, As-Salamu alaikum wrt wbt,  هتاكربو هللا ةمحرو مكيلع ملاسلا!

Due to the rise of COVID-19 cases, especially in the Region of Peel, the risk is increasing at 
an alarming pace. In addition the attendance to most of the daily Salawat has significantly 
dropped.  Therefore we would like to make the following announcement effective Wed Nov 11: 

1. Daily Salat:
• Only Fajr & Isha Salat will be open to the public.
• Dhuhr, Asr, & Magrib will be held but closed for the public.

2. Jumu’ah Salat:
• Will now be reduced to 130 people maximum per Jum'uah.
• To attend 1 of 3 sessions, please register at skcentre.eventbrite.ca.
• The 1:30PM Khutba will continue to broadcast Live Online (YouTube & Facebook)

3. Critical Services & Programs
1) Counselling & Family support (Call us or Email us)
2) Nikkah, Janazah and Burial arrangements (Call us or Email us)
3) Halaqahs / Programs will continue to Broadcast Live (YouTube & Facebook)
4) Donations can be made via Email Transfer to info@skcentre.com, Calling us, or 

Going Online at: www.sayedakhadijacentre.com/donate-now/

Please note that these limitations are subject to change as per the advice of the governing 
officials (Ontario & Region of Peel). We highly request you to please follow these new 

guidelines so we can continue to have a safe Centre for all of us, insha Allah!

For the COVID-19 Pandemic updates and Religious guidance on this matter, please refer to: 
www.sayedakhadijacentre.com/coronavirus.  

Jazakumu Allahu khayran for your cooperation! اريخ هللا مكازجو!  
Sayeda Khadija Centre Management 

A Place to Pray, Learn and Play!
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